
Dear Hodag Booster, November, 10 2023

We are currently seeking advertisers for our Athletic Booster Club fundraising poster. The
poster has been a big success in the past, and we plan to continue using this format for the
upcoming school year. The advertising dollars we collect support a wide variety of
athletics, both at the youth and high school levels. As you know, the ABC has donated over
$340,000 to the community sports programs and numerous facility improvements. We
continue to need your support! Please consider supporting our efforts with an ad on our
sports calendar/poster.

All ads must be received by July 10, 2024 to be included on this year’s poster.

Your Company Name: _____________________________________

Billing Address: _____________________________________
Ad size:

3”x3” ad = $400

1.5”x3” ad = $150

I will be using the same ad as last year

Email updated ad to: Amanda Jorata at abjorata@gmail.com

Not submitting this year - please email Amanda

Please mail or follow the QR code to complete ad payment prior to July 10, 2024
(please note business name when completing online form)

If you have any questions regarding the placement of an ad, please call Amanda Jorata at
920-210-9171. Please visit our website to become a member at rhinelanderabc.org.

Thank you,

Rhinelander ABC Board of Directors;
Brandon Karaba, Dave Mannikko, Amanda Jorata, Jeremy McCone, Kelsy Bontz, Cherie
LaHam, Brett Aylesworth, Andy VanDyke, Stefanie Edwards

Rhinelander ABC, P.O. Box 444 Rhinelander, WI 54501
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